
NOTICE TO ALL MEO CL- II CANDIDATES 
 
Dear Candidates and All Examiner of Engineers, 
 
Please note that, in view of ongoing pandemic (COVID-19) and other associated issues, we 
have stopped the oral exams as per Instructions from Chief Examiner of Engineers. 
 
Also considering the DGS order 2 of 2020 has given guidance on written examinations and that 
23rd March 2020 will be the last day of written examinations (as per the referred order). 
 
However, it is observed in the news that the local train services will be shut in Mumbai from 
midnight of 22.3.2020. Also there is stopping of railway  train service across the country, 
including complete lockdown in many states to avoid and check spread of the COVID19 virus. 
Hence it is advised by the Chief  Examiner of Engineers to CANCEL the written examinations 
scheduled on 23rd March 2020. This examination will be rescheduled and date of examination 
will be communicated later after the resumption of public services. 
Please take care and be safe. 
Please spread this message and share with the all the MEO CL II candidates who have booked 
for examination on 23.3.2020. 
Any queries please send to cs-dgs@nic.in 
skamath-dgs@gov.in 
 
Sd/- 
Satish Kamath 
Engineer and ship surveyor. 
DGS Mumbai. 


